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930308 JOHN F. CANTRELL, TREASURER PAYROLL 2,755.64 

930308 JOHN F. CANTRELL, TREASURER PAYROLL 2,755.44 

9303048 JOHN F. CANTRELL, TREASURER PAYROLL 2,955.64 

Moved by Harris, seconded by Selph, that this meeting be recessed. Upon 

roll call, Selph, yes; Harris, yes; Dick, yes. Motion carried. 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

Robert N. Dick, Chairman 

ATTEST: | 

bp, Ubrrin- beep, Dee! 
Ys Hastifgs, County @ler& 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
308173 WEST PUBLISHING CO SUPPLIES 2,950.10 
309509 XEROX CORPORATION. SUPPLIES 442.77 
310992 FIELDS-DOWNS RANDOLPH CO SUPPLIES 771.33 
312251 WEST PUBLISHING CO SUPPLIES 702.00 
313140 ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES SUPPLIES 562.50 
313141 . U S POSTMASTER SUPPLIES 1,146.63 
313142 — ECONOMY LUMBER COMPANY SUPPLIES 108.05 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY DRUG TASK FORCE GRANT D-92-ee23 
313713 D.A.C. STATE PAYROLL 6,104.46 

DA-CHILD ABUSE GRANT D-92-224 
313712 D.A.C. STATE PAYROLL 13,402.14 

DA-DRUG_ ENFORCEMENT PROGRAM 
313711 D.A.C. STATE PAYROLL 773.70 
(DETAILS OF THE ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK) 

(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 4:18 

p.m. on Tuesday, March 9, 1993.) 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 
March 11, 1993 

The Board of County Commissioners of Tulsa County met at 9:30 a.m., with 

the following members present: Robert N. Dick, Chairman;. Lewis Harris, John 

Selph. Members absent: none. Others present: Stanley Glanz, John Cantrell, 

Joan Hastings, Sally Howe-Smith, Clay Edwards, Wayne Carr, Dick Blakeley, 

Denise Graham, Leroy Jones, Linda Webber, Bill Thompson, Buck Rudd, Chad 

Higgins, Jerry Tiller, Richard Blanchard, Howard Pallotta, Roger Miner, Sam 

Regier, Manny Gamallo, Neal Kennedy, and Pam Hayes. 

Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:32 a.m., and the following 

business was transacted: 

Dick stated that, although no official notification had been received, the 

Tulsa World had reported the Department of Defense Project was on hold. Selph 

added that the delay may be in Tulsa's best interest since Tulsa was reportedly not 
on the original list of cities to be selected. 

Glanz distributed materials regarding jail occupancy and reported there 

were 670 inmates presently in the jail. 

Thompson asked the Board to consider running a security check point on the 

_ist floor of the Courthouse and Administration Building to test feasibility of 

such an operation. Motion was made by Dick, seconded by Selph, to approve 

request to run a security check test Thursday morning, March 18, 1993, on the 


